From:
To:
Subject: RE: Accompanied Site Inspection
Date: 14 February 2023 17:33:40

Attachments: _
Dear Sir/Madam,

| need to correct a typo on my phone number. Please note that the correct number
is:

Regards
Lee

Lee McFarlane (she/her)

Inspector of Ancient Monuments (NE) | Historic England | Newcastle | North East
& Yorkshire Region

| am currently hybrid working

Work with us to champion heritage and improve lives. Read our Future Strategy and get involved at

rror: I

Sent: 14 February 2023 17:19
To: A66Dualling@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

e I

Subject: Accompanied Site Inspection

Dear Sir/Madam,

In relation to the accompanied site inspection planned for Tuesday 28 February, we would be
grateful if you could record that Historic England wishes to be represented at the Rokeby
Junction/Rokeby Park section of the inspection, currently planned for 11:45am.

Historic England will be represented by Lee McFarlane, whose telephone number is [}



Kind regards,

David Monteith
Solicitor
Historic England

—

This email (and any attachments) is confidential and constitutes legal advice. It must not be forwarded or
copied for any purpose, including disclosure under Freedom of Information Act, without prior consultation with

the Historic England legal department.






